



February 15, 2018



Brian Boland		ID: A00150304
	
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]PO Box 161
Quilcene, WA, 98376


Dear Brian,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2018 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new statement of purpose, analytical essay, resume, and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult me or the assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,



Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831





February 15, 2018



Devin Donnelly	ID: A00305370
	
	


1109 Church St NE
Salem, OR, 97301-1104


Dear Devin,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2018 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new statement of purpose, analytical essay, resume, and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult me or the assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,



Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831





February 15, 2018



Cedric Gordon		ID: A00414799
	
	


5407 Komachin LP SE
Lacey, WA, 98513


Dear Cedric,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2018 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new statement of purpose, analytical essay, resume, and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult me or the assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,



Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831





February 15, 2018



Matthew Nelson	ID: A00414863
	
	


10225 Oak Ln SW
Lakewood, WA, 98499


Dear Matthew,

I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2018 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies degree. Should you be interested in applying again next year, you do not have to resubmit transcripts (unless you have new coursework). Letters of recommendation also do not have to be resubmitted.

However, if you decide to apply again next year, we highly recommend that you consider submitting a new statement of purpose, analytical essay, resume, and/or new letters of recommendation to reflect your growth over the year. If you would like to apply again and have specific questions about how to improve your application, please consult me or the assistant director.
 
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future ventures.

Sincerely,



Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831


